
Monday, May 12, 2014 | 2:00-4:00 p.m.
|San Andreas Library Chesebrough Room

Light refreshments | Free admission

“The county needs to honor its word to
include community plans that have been

completed prior to the initiation of the
(General Plan) EIR. And I strongly

believe… that since it is the
communities where development

happens, it is the communities that
should drive the General Plan.”

– Mickey Williamson
Calaveras Enterprise

February 7, 2014

In August 2007, the Board of Supervisors invited community groups to create visions and plans

unique to their locales.  Now, 7 years later, there is some doubt about including Community Plans

in the General Plan Update. Come find out what's next for our community plans.

Let’s Talk About...
why community plans matter.

www.calaverascap.com

Fawn McLaughlin, District 2 Planning Commissioner
and member of the Mokelumne Hill Planning Group

Jim Kavanaugh, member of Citizens for San Andreas,
who worked on both the San Andreas Community
and Mobility Plans

Joyce Techel, president of MyValleySprings.com,
which helped create a grant funded Community Plan
for Valley Springs with citizen support and
participation

Tom Infusino, Calaveras Planning Coalition Facilitator
and land use attorney

Featuring:

RSVP to Kerry Williams at kerrwill.61@gmail.com or 209-296-1964


